
 

Some News for Parents… 
 

 
Dear Parents… 

 

• We raised an impressive €300 for Pieta House on our Pyjama Day. 

Thank you all sincerely for your generosity! 

 

• The Cycle Bus will run again this 

Thursday morning from Spar at 

9am (1st – 6th class). The weather is 

due to improve and we hope to see 

a good turn out. 

 

• Cooking Classes for Parents will run 

again this Thursday morning from 

9:30 – 10:45. This week your child 

can join you for the session. The 

school is covering the cost so we 

would love as many parents as 

possible that can join. Let us know 

here if you would like to join. 
 

https://forms.gle/At8P7tsYfd8Yyakt8 

 

• A gentle reminder that we have no school this Friday for the Bank 

Holiday weekend. 

https://forms.gle/At8P7tsYfd8Yyakt8

